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Keep up to date:  www.bradford.gov.uk/coronavirus

Wash your hands  
regularly for at  
least 20 seconds  
or use hand  
sanitizer.

Over 11 years old?  
Always wear a  
face covering in  
any enclosed  
space when you  
can’t stay 2 metres apart.

Keep at least  
2 metres (3 steps)  
away from  
anyone you don’t  
live with.  
Any less than 2 metres you  
need to wear a face covering.

If you have any  
symptons  
(a high fever, a  
new or continous  
cough, a loss or  
change to your sense of smell 
or taste) get tested and isolate.

We need your help now to save lives, 
keep our loved ones safe and stop the 
virus spreading

To protect yourself and others please:

Infection rates in Bradford 
district are rising.



The wording in this publication can be made available in other 
formats such as large print. Please call 01274 431000.

Dear Resident

You are receiving this leaflet because you are in a high risk area for 
COVID-19. The virus is spreading mainly between people living in 
the same house.

As part of the Bradford district’s response to the outbreak, we will 
soon  be in your area offering free COVID-19 home testing kits 
to your household. Getting a test means that you can stop the virus 
from spreading.

The easy-to-use kits, which contain full instructions, will be 
delivered and collected by a team of volunteers and council staff, 
who will be wearing a purple People Can or Red Cross tabard.
They will guide you how to do the test step by step.

All our staff will have proper ID badges and it is important that 
you check these as ‘scammers’ have been known to try and take 
advantage of home testing.

COVID-19 home testing is a nationally funded programme and at 
no point will you be asked to hand over any money.

If you do get a positive result or are told to self-isolate 
because you have been in touch with someone who has 
Coronavirus you will get information about financial and 
other support available to you.

Information correct at time of going to print 16/10/20.
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LOCK DOWN


